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Kicking things off 
 

It seems only right and proper to start with some notes of appreciation; to 
you, for spending your valuable time reading this entry and to the 
Newsletter Team, for helping us meet our objective to further enhance our 
communication and engagement across our wonderful Parish community. 
 

The inclusion of this “News” from the Parish Council, is part of a multi-
media initiative to further enhance our engagement with the community 
(you) that we support.  
 

With other channels including; 
 

 Our Facebook page; childsercallparishcouncil 
Our Community Website; childsercall.co.uk (more on this later) 
 
 

Introducing our Parish Council 
 

Our parish council is a local authority, run by volunteers called 
councillors, who make decisions on behalf of our parish community in 
meeting three primary objectives;  

• representing the local community 
• delivering services to meet local needs 
• striving to improve quality of life in the parish 

 
 
One great example of the work of our 
Parish Council, is the building and on-
going maintenance of the village 
children’s playground. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



To get involved in the Parish Council please do come to our meetings, 
which take place in Jubilee Hall on the 3rd Weds of every month at 7pm, 
or feel free to reach out to any of your councillors, who’s contact details 
are on the website.  
 

Do get involved if you can, as together we can make a difference! 
 

Next Parish Council Meeting; Jubilee Hall,  
Weds 18th October at 7pm 

 

This month’s feature 
 

I am delighted to announce that we have recently 
launched an entirely new Childs Ercall Community 
Website (childsercall.co.uk) and as the name 
suggests, whilst being run by the Parish Council, the 
site aims to bring information together from the 
many great institutions, associations and clubs that 
support our Parish. It even includes a calendar, 

within which we aim to include the details of as many events and activities 
as possible in one easy to access place. 
 

Please take look and do feel free to use the “Contact” page to submit any 
thoughts and ideas that you might have. 

 
 

Things to watch out for 

 

We are planning to enhance the 
usage and enjoyment of the Manor 

Green by installing two picnic tables 
and a bicycle rack. 

 

Looking for assistance in supporting initiatives that 
benefit our community?  
Look out for an announcement on our, soon to be released, “Small Grants 
Fund Policy and Process” via Facebook and our Website. 
 

Signing out 
Gary Barnes, Councillor 
Childs Ercall Parish Council, email barnes.gj@gmail.com 


